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Thank you for your comments. Please return your comments by email to agri_policy@afcd.gov.hk, by fax to 2152 0319 or by post to the Agriculture Branch, Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department, 7/F, Cheung Sha Wan Government Offices, 303 Cheung Sha Wan Road, Kowloon, on or before 31 March 2015.

